Financial Committee Meeting July,26 2021
Meeting was called to order on June 28, 2021 at 1:30 pm by Chairman Don Jensen.

Members present Walter Pasciak, Mike Warneke, Jim Thompson, Lew Shuffler, and Richard Harrison.
Was not present Lark Billick.

Board member Connie Harry not was present.
All member were invited to present thoughts and concerns.

We were asked to review the written reply by Connie about question from last month meeting.
Richard clarified some item

Opening remarks were present by Chairman Don Jensen.
Some of these comments were in writing.

Mike Warneke present review of June's financial s.
Concerns were raised about the water Irrigation cost. Had a discussion on over watering.

Lew presented an update on investments.
Don gave a budget update.
Don gave a fence task force update and present a written comment sheet.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:55 pm next meet is set for August 23, 2021 at 1:30 pm.



